
Important Information for Members

To keep up to date with what's going on at SFMANJ please read the following information:
Email I tf yor, have a new email add-ress or if you hav^en't been receiving_up to {a}e lnfo from us please send

us an email from your's so we can keep you up on the latest events. If you have a blocker please remember to
allow us in from hq@.sfmanj.org and finaily, we promise not to add attachments or give your email out to anyone
without your permi ssion.

2005 Dirdctory -The directory will be in the mail very soon if you haven't received it already. Only the lead
person will receive a directory. I f you want more than one directory for your organization, you may purchase more
it $20 a directory or you may copy the one we send you. You will not receive the full bylaws however, you will
receive any changes in the bylaws. If you would like a new copy of the bylaws emailus for one.

2006 Membelship brochure - We are accepting applications for advertising in our 2006 membership brochure.
We will order 2000 brochures, which are distiibuied ihroughout the year at various shows, classes and mailings.
August 31 is the deadline for ieceiving applications. Check out our website for more info at www.sfmanj.org or
cal I us at 908-730-777 0.

Articles - We welcome articles for the newsletter "Update". Anyone can write and article. Tell us whal you are
doing Do vou have an idea vou would ttu" ';*j:T#ilJ*xli."ilfl3,:0,!.xf1*,1.fi:J3hi?flil?f:-*#iJn"b?you want to sell anything? Have you gotten a
'Email us information y5u would likd to share wiih your membership at hq@sfmanj.org .

Sports Field of the Year Contest - September is the deadline to enter youl {eld, Now is the time to take pictures.
Put your town on the map. Let everyone see your hard work. See the article in this newsletter for the rules.

'Board of Directors -'SFMANJ is seeking applications for an opening on the Board of Directors forthe seat
off*uiui* eny rnernU"r in good standingJwith the capability of'balalii le I checkbook with quickbooks and
able to donate three hours a month please email us with your resune at hq@)sfmanJ.org

Letter we received - Thank you to Leonard M. DeBuck for the kind words and encouragement concerning
our Spring field day. See letter in this newsletter. o
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